
CMFA 29  th   AGM PROPOSALS     

Dear Members,

I trust this email finds you fit and well.

As you are all aware it was necessary to cancel the April 2020 AGM due to 
Government Covid19 regulations.

As these measures are likely to be in force for some time the committee have made 
the decision to circulate the minutes of last year's AGM and the financial summary for 
2019.

Can you please let us know if you are willing to propose or second the following:-

1) That the minutes of the 28th AGM 2019 are accepted (attached)

2) That the financial summary for 2019 is accepted (attached)

3) That the committee be nominated and re-elected until the 2021 AGM
Present Committee:-
Chairman: Geoff Hainsworth
Treasurer: Russell Knapper
Secretary: Mazella W-H
Walking for Health/Work Party Liaison: Alan Kimber
Website/Clarion: Graham Simpson

If we receive no objections by 2nd November 2020 we will consider that these 
proposals have been accepted by the membership.
Any objections should be sent to zellcmfa@gmail.com

We hope these measures will be for this year only and that we will be able to revert to
the traditional meeting next year.

Please keep safe and we hope you are all managing to get out to enjoy the benefits of
the countryside.

We wish you all well in these trying times.
Best regards,
Mazella

CMFA Secretary
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